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Dear Customer

Port Authority of New South Wales Price Increases for FY 2018/19

I am writing to advise you that Port Authority of New South Wales (Port Authority) will increase statutory and non-statutory port charges applicable to all vessels in the ports of Sydney Harbour, Port Botany, Newcastle, Port Kembla, Eden and Yamba effective from 1 July 2018.

In FY 2018/19, Port Authority will implement the following changes:

1) A general price increase of 4.16%, composed of CPI of 2.16% plus an additional 2%, to all statutory and miscellaneous charges in the ports of Sydney Harbour, Port Botany, Port Kembla, Eden and Yamba,

2) A CPI only (2.16%) price increase to Pilotage Charges in Newcastle;

3) A CPI only (2.16%) price increase to Wharfage Charges for bulk liquid and bulk dry products in Sydney Harbour;

4) A CPI only (2.16%) price increase to the per-Passenger Site Occupation Charge at all cruise terminals in Sydney Harbour.

Should you require any further information in the interim, please contact Brad Milner, Executive General Manager Commercial, Technical and Legal Port Authority on (02) 9296 4999 or by email at bmilner@portauthoritynsw.com.au .

Yours sincerely
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Philip Holliday

Chief Executive Officer (Acting)

10 May 2018
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